SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND
THE EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

Warsaw, October 21, 2015

Mr Marc ANGEL

Chairman of the Committee on Foreign and European Affairs, on Defense, Cooperation and
Immigration

Chambre des Députés, Luxembourg

)

Dear Mr Angel, ¢4 Maw e

With this letter I would like to inform you that after 5 parliamentary terms and 18 years of
exercising a senator’s mandate I have decided to focus on my professor’s duties at the Gdansk
University of Technology. Therefore I am not going to run for re-election.

Over the past 10 years I have had a privilege to chair the European Affairs Committee of the
Senate of the Republic of Poland. In that capacity I have had a unique opportunity to
cooperate with so many wonderful people, not only in the framework of the COSAC, but also
in the broader context of regional and bilateral interparliamentary relations. In spite of
numerous difficulties and challenges we have all faced locally and globally, that was the time
of many significant developments and achievements in Poland as well as in the European
Union.

Personally, I really appreciate that throughout those years I worked with and befriended many
competent, interesting and nice people and I wish to thank you all for that experience.

Finally, I would like to wish all of you every success in your endeavours for the benefit of
your countries and Europe as a whole as well as happiness in your personal pursuits.

Yours sincerely,

oz
Edmund Wittbroﬁt
Chairman of the EU Affairs Committee
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